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Dear Colleagues from the Egyptian International Freight Forwarding Association, 
 
As a President of FETEIA, the Spanish National Freight Forwarders Federation, I would also like to 
welcome you to Barcelona, the main commercial and cruise port in the east of the Iberian Peninsula. 
 
More than five hundred years ago, was enacted in Barcelona what was probably the first maritime law 
Treaty, the Book of the Consulate of the Sea. And today we are the people who have continued this culture 
of trade, frank and transparent international relations.  
 
Today we are here representing the entrepreneurs of the West and the East of the Mediterranean, our sea 
that we love and unites us. 
 
From FETEIA, I wish you a very good work here. You will find a powerful port, engaged and that drives and 
supports the economic growth of our regions, of our countries. You are at your home, and the freight 
forwarders of this country are at your disposal to ensure a chain of supply, communication and culture 
increasingly powerful, secure and wealth-creating on both sides of the mare nostrum. 
 
Welcome, 
 
Enric Ticó 
President of FETEIA-OLTRA 

 
 
 


